
Public Service Announcement for Taconite Study  

University of Minnesota 

Contact: Chad Kulas phone: 612-624-4604 email: ckulas@umn.edu 

 

A health study of current and former taconite workers and spouses is 

currently being conducted by the University of Minnesota. 

Participants selected randomly will receive a free exam at the Virginia 

Regional Medical Center that includes a chest X-ray, blood and lung 

tests. If you receive a letter, please call for more information. You can 

help future generations of miners and learn about your own health. 

To learn more about the study, call 888-840-7590.  

 

 

 


